

PO BOX H130, Australia Square NSW 1215

Dear Synod Member

Preparing for the election of our new Archbishop is a time for prayer for God's wisdom and conversations amongst ourselves about a suitable man of God to lead our diocese into the future.

A large number of synod members from across the parishes and regions of the diocese are nominating Rev. Canon Rick Smith of Naremburn Cammeray to be our Archbishop.

We are some of the members of Standing Committee who are joining them in nominating Rick. Many of you will know Rick from his contributions to our Synod, but we would like to help you get to know him better and understand why we are so keen to see him elected.

To receive information and video emails about Rick please go to www.whyrick.info and complete the form. We trust that these emails (and website) will help you to get to know Rick and answer any questions you may have about him.

May we suggest that this would be a good time to request our congregations to be praying for our deliberations.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Robert Bradfield	.Georges River
Rev. Canon Phillip Colgan	.Georges River
Miss. Jenny Flower	.Northern
Rev. Nigel Fortescue	.Wollongong
Ven. Kara Gilbert	.Western
Rev. Canon Sandy Grant	.Wollongong
Mr. Stephen Hodgkinson	.Southern
Very Rev. Phillip Jensen	.Southern
Mr. Geoff Kyngdon	.Wollongong
Rev. Peter Lin	.Georges River
Rev. Chris Moroney	.Southern

Mr. John Pascoe	Southern
Rev. Gavin Poole	Western
Rev. Craig Roberts	Northern
Dr. Laurie Scandrett	Southern
Rev. Stephen Semenchuk	Wollongong
Mr. Phillip Shirriff	Northern
Dr. Claire Smith	Northern
Rev. Dominic Steele	Southern
Rev. Dr Mark Thompson	Southern
Miss. Jane Tooher	Southern
Mr. Tony Willis	Wollongong